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Dear Honorable Chairwoman Senator Gossage and Members of the Committee,  
  
I strongly urge your support to SB #5.  
  
 This issue should not be a partisan issue. It is imperative that women seeking an abortion via chemical medication have 
access to an in person doctor in order to receive safe and effective care. To prescribe a drug that induces the death and 
expulsion of a baby in the uterus can cause significant health issues and needs to be done safely under the care of a 
physician in person.  
  
I urge you to support SB #5.  
  
Sincerely,  
Nicole Vannicola  
Douglas County Precinct 52 Committeewoman   
Eudora, KS  


